
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29/7/15 
 
Dear Beverly and all involved in the Heaven Social Dance, 
 
I’m writing to say a big thank you on behalf of everyone at The Haven for the money raised 

and donated to The Western Suburbs Haven from Heaven’s Dance held at Northmead 

Bowling Club on July 25.  All up $1,800 was raised with $240 of that being given by the 

patrons as donations.  Apart from the cost of the D.J and a small amount spent on the lucky 

door prizes your efforts have provided The Western Suburbs Haven with $1,464 to put 

towards services for people living with HIV, their partners, families and volunteer carers in 

Western Sydney. 

 

As you know from the years past in which you have supported The Haven, HIV is a not a 

condition that attracts much funding in Western Sydney. Although we receive funds from 

NSW Health, the funds do not cover all of our services. For our volunteers it is an endless 

effort to fundraise and seek donations to ensure that we continue to provide the range of 

services that we offer for people living with HIV/AIDS in Western Sydney. This considerate 

donation from Heaven Social Dance is very much appreciated and will go a long way in 

contributing to our services.  We are very grateful for the generosity and support that you 

continue to show to The Haven. 

 

So Beverly, thank you to both yourself and everyone else who donated their time to make 

the night a success, it was an amazing effort. Please find a receipt for the funds donated 

attached. 

 

 
Warm regards, 
 
Colleen Logan 
Manager 
The Western Suburbs Haven Inc 

 
ABN: 960 205 800 66 

Charitable Fundraising Number: 16069 

PO Box 8006, Seven Hills West NSW 2147 

Phone: (02) 9672 3600 Fax: (02 9672 3655  

Email :  thehavenoffice@bigpond.com 

                            Funded by Western Sydney Local Health District 

 

mailto:thehavenoffice@bigpond.com

